
 

NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

 

The Department of Corrections wishes to procure 

architectural/engineering services for the Recreation Field Lighting 

Project at Long Creek Youth Development Center in South Portland, 

Maine.  Qualifications packages are due at 1:00 p.m. on September 17, 

as stated in the RFQ. 

 

The Department seeks qualifications from firms to design and install 

upgraded exterior lighting at Long Creek, including perimeter, 

recreation field, and exterior areas. 

 

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for 

Architects and Engineers on the Bureau of General Services website: 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities 


